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PRESS RELEASE
TO: 	          All Area Media

FROM: 	John Rittenhouse, CCPS Communications Director
DATE:		September 28, 2020
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Hopkinsville High School Football Team Cancels Next Two Games



[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to a positive Covid-19 test of a Calloway County High School football player, Hopkinsville High School has quarantined approximately 30 football players who played in a football game at Calloway County, Friday night, September 25th.  The Calloway County player tested positive Saturday, September 26th. Based on discussions with the Christian County Health Department, Hopkinsville players who came in contact with the Calloway County player, will be quarantined through October 9th. Parents of affected players have been notified. Football games scheduled for Friday, October 2nd (Logan County) and Friday, October 9th (Madisonville-North Hopkins) are either cancelled or postponed.
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